December 21, 2015

MEMORANDUM TO: Pamela J. Henderson, Acting Director
Division of Materials Safety, States, Tribal
and Rulemaking Programs
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards

FROM: Philip O. Alderson, M.D., Chairman
Advisory Committee on the Medical Uses of Isotopes

SUBJECT: CERTIFICATION OF THE TRANSCRIPT OF THE OCTOBER 8-9,
2015 MEETING OF THE ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON THE
MEDICAL USES OF ISOTOPES
| hereby certify that, to the best of my knowledge and belief, the transcript for the

meeting of the Advisory Committee on the Medical Uses of Isotopes held on October 8-9, 2015,

is an accurate record of the proceedings for that meeting.

Qoﬂfw

Signaturel/

(- Q2 ~(5

Date






